
SCHOOLYARD FIELD TRIPS
A Closer Look at the Environment 2020-21:  6th Grade

In fall 2021, due to transportation limitations, 6th graders were unable to visit the  
Evergreen Heritage Center, so the program’s environmental experiences were conducted 
in the schoolyard and the classroom. Below are photos from the schoolyard module, 
which explored weather and how to observe and  measure weather characteristics using 
rain gauges, barometers, and an anemometer/wind meter.
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